The New Hork Times 229 WEST 43 STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10036

April 20, 1992

Mary Rowland 148 West 23rd Street New York, N.Y. 10011

Dear Mary:

Thank you for your letter of March 26.

Yes, the column has been getting a good response. I assume your mail reflects this, as do the letters to the editor we get. We're quite pleased with it.

Consequently, we will raise your payment per column to \$650, effective with the issue of May 3.

Thanks for being imaginative, clear, quick and dependable -- an editors' dream.

Regards,

William Stockton Editor, Sunday Business Section